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COMMUNICATION OF 20 SEPTEMBER 1999 RECEIVED FROM  
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OF MACEDONIA, AND SLOVENIA TO THE  

INTERNATIONATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY 
 
 
1. On 28 September 1999, the Director General received a letter dated 20 September 1999 
from the Resident Representatives of Bosnia and Herzegovina, Croatia, The Former Yugoslav 
Republic of Macedonia, and Slovenia concerning references to “Yugoslavia” as a Member 
State of the Agency. 

2. As requested, the text of the letter is being circulated as an official document for the 
forty-third regular session of the General Conference. 
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